PIU Research and development Ltd.
No. 272
Date: 4 February, 2014
Belgrade

PIU Research and development Ltd.
54 Veljka Dugosevica Street
11000 Belgrade, Serbia
tender@piu.rs

Subject: Claim for submitting bidding documents IOP/3-2013

Dear Sir,

Based on the insight into the bidding documents and the Resolution on location permit, as well as Answers to the questions that you had given us, we have come to the conclusion that we need additional explanations for the purpose of making our Offer:

	1. Is it necessary that the construction of an electricity substation is planned on the plot in 	matter or the electrical energy supply is regulated in a different way?

The procurement was published on 31 December 2013, just before the New Year holidays. After the holidays, we started making the preliminary design, but we encountered a problem - the plot was not clearly defined and we did not have adequate foundations. We received the supplement to the bidding documentation, as well as the foundation in .dwg format on 24 January 2014, which resulted in shortened deadline for the preparation of the preliminary design submitted with the Offer.

	2. By this, we are submitting a request for extension of the deadline for submitting the Offer, 	in order to have more time to gain more detailed insight and preparation of the Preliminary 	design, as well as for preparation of all attachments requested by the Bid.







